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Council Extends Pool Season 
 8 March 2018 

Council last night agreed to extend its pool season in line with its Cold Weather Policy.  

The policy enabled Council to bank days where the weather was cold over summer and the local pool 
did not open or the pool was closed due to staffing unavailability. Wycheproof’s delayed start to the 
season due to the change room redevelopment was also captured under the policy.  

The new season close dates are as follows: 

• Wycheproof to close on Thursday 22 March 2018. 
• Birchip, Charlton, Donald and Watchem to close on Thursday 15 March 2018. 

Unfortunately due to staffing unavailability Berriwillock and Sea Lake will close as per normal on 
Monday 12 March 2018.  

 

 

If you have any queries about the new closing dates or the Cold Weather Policy, call Council on 1300 
520 520.  
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